
tpplied 
~Diamond, Inc 

To: 

John S. Scott Jr. 
Health Physicist 
NRC Region I 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA, 19406 
610.337.5273 (office) 
John.Scott@nrc.gov 

Dear Sloan, 

On your request to review, as it concerned our application to renew our NRC License No. 07-35115-
01 , the updated sections ofNUREG 1556 Vol 7, Rev. 1, "Program-Specific Guidance About Aca­
demic, Research and Development, and Other Licenses of Limited Scope", 2018 guidance, such as: 
o Appendix C training for the RSO (formerly Appendix D) 
o Appendix I instrumentation (formerly Appendix M). 
o Appendix M surveys (formerly Appendix Q) surveys is now Appendix M. 
we confirmed that after reviewing the above sections we have no changes in RSO, instrumentation 
and surveys, as compared to our previous 2013 license. 

Sincerely, 

Victor Tabeling, President 
Applied Diamond Inc 
3825 Lancaster Pike 
Wilmington, DE 19805-1559 
302-999-1132 
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